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french-irish encounter

The ESL management 
team travelled to Paris 
to meet Niall Burgess, 
the Irish Ambassador to 
France.  
It was an opportunity to 
reaffirm our close links 
with Ireland and to look 
at new collaborations, in 
addition to our double 
degrees with University 
College Dublin and the 
University of Galway.

From left to right: Ruth Mac Kenna, Consul at the Irish Embassy in France, 
Camille Wolff, General Secretary of the ESL, Charlotte Rault, Deputy Director 
of the ESL, Zoé Jacquemin, Director of the ESL and Niall Burgess, Irish 
Ambassador to France.
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Université 
Toulouse Capitole

the university opens its doors

The ESL took part in the Toulouse Capitole University 
Open Day, an opportunity to present its courses with its 
team and students. Over 12,000 visitors attended the 
event.9:30am -5pm
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cap sur les conférences de février
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podium for the esl

 We are very proud to announce that our international double degree, 
Licence de Droit - LLB English and French Law, has retained its 6th 
place in the Eduniversal EEA rankings in the Law/English courses 
category, ranking 1st outside Paris!
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school life

Our first-year students in the 
Franco-Spanish double degree 
programme visited the Musée 
du Vieux Toulouse, accompanied 
by their course leader, Didier 
Blanc.
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february under the irish sign

The month of February ended as it began for our management 
team, as Zoé Jacquemin, Director of the ESL, and Charlotte Rault, 
Deputy Director of the ESL, visited Dublin and Galway.

On 19 February, a new Master’s/LL.M. partnership was 
established in Dublin, bringing together the Master of 
International and Comparative Law (MADIC) from Toulouse 
Capitole University and the LL.M. from University College Dublin. 
After the official signature by Dean Laurent Pech and Zoé 
Jacquemin, the delegation was received at the Irish Embassy in 
France.

Laurent Pech, Dean of UCD and Zoé Jacquemin, Director of the ESL.



See you in March!
On 20 February, in Galway, a double degree 
agreement was signed with the University of Galway, 
giving Toulouse students access to a new mobility 
scheme in their third year of undergraduate studies. 
These agreements open up new academic 
opportunities for students.

From left to right: Martin Hogg, Dean of the University of Galway, Anita Ferrara, Director of the 
Human Rights Centre at the University of Galway, Charlotte Rault, Deputy Director of the ESL and 
Zoé Jacquemin, Director of the ESL.



See you in March!


